European College
of Veterinary Pathologists

Dear Colleague,

The ESVP-ECVP 2015 Congress of Veterinary Pathology is approaching and we look
forward to meeting you in Helsinki 2-5 September 2015. With the exciting Pre- and Post-
Congress programmes you can fill the whole week with Veterinary Pathology in Helsinki.
Visit www.esvpecvp.fi to find out what is on offer.

From the homepage please find:
® Congress Registration: http://www.esvpecvp.fi/registration
® Abstract submission: http://www.esvpecvp.fi/abstracts
® See Program: http://www.esvpecvp.fi/program

Bursaries

The Board of the European Society of Veterinary Pathology have decided to give bursaries
to cover the registration fee for the 25 first registered young ESVP members. This includes
PhD students and registered residents (trainee status with reduced income / salary has to
be confirmed at registration). To be eligable you first pay your registration fee and if you
are one of the first 25 registrants who fulfil the criteria then will be reimbursed at
registration.

Awards
The ESVP Board has also decided to give an award to the three best oral presentations and
to the three best poster presentations.

Welcome to the combined 33™ Annual Meeting of European Society of Veterinary
Pathology, the 26" Annual Meeting of European College of Veterinary Pathologists and the
39" Annual Meeting of Nordic Society of Veterinary Pathology.

On behalf of the Local organizing committee,

Antti Sukura





